
 

PLEASE NOTE: 
 
Due to Covid-19 Social Distancing 
requirements there is a limit to the 
number of seats available in the 
public gallery for the Council 
meeting. 
 
The Council will safely 
accommodate members of the 
public in the public gallery on a first 
come first served basis.  
 
In the event that all available seats 
have been allocated please be 
reminded that a full audio recording 
of the public meeting will be 
available from the Council’s website 
following the meeting  



 

www.eaststaffsbc.gov.uk/council-
democracy  
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